Brief from the Colonial Office on the future of Europeans in Kenya (17
October 1963)

Caption: On 17 October 1963, as preparations are made for Kenyan independence, the British Colonial Office
drafts a note on the future of Europeans living in Kenya. It particularly focuses on their concerns with regard
to security, citizenship and land resources.
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